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PARISH    NOTICES       

12th   SUNDAY  in  ORDINARY  TIME 

Parish  Priest : 

Fr  Frank  O’Loughlin 



Mass will be available on the Parish web site every Sunday 
 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

CHANGED REGULATIONS FOR ATTENDING MASS: 

From next Sunday—June 28th—we will be able to have 50 people at 
each Mass.  Members of the Leadership Group will be at each Mass 
to facilitate the taking of names and contact details of those          
attending (to ensure our limited umbers), to organize the cleaning of 
the Church after each Mass and to help out with any questions or  
difficulties. 

We will have three Masses as usual from next week:                  
Sunday evening at 5pm (please note not 6pm).                          
Sunday morning at 9am and 11am. 

WEEKDAY MASS 

There will be Mass at 11.30am (not 11) this coming Wednesday, June 24th 

RAFFLE   

Normally we have a raffle for our twin parish in East Timor—
Remexio coinciding with the Feast of the Sacred Heart and our    
annual dinner. Of course we have not been able to have it this 
year.   

However if anyone would like to make a contribution to our twin 
parish and our education initiative there,  please don’t hesitate to 
hand in any offering you would like to make.  

These can be handed in at Masses, or to the Presbytery. 

MASS AT MERCY FERNHILL: 

We will begin to have Mass at Mercy Fernhill for smaller groups of residents. 
Mass will be fortnightly for a start so as to be able to have Mass for all      
residents over the next couple of months.  The first Mass will be next     
Tuesday at 10.30am. There can be no external visitors for these Masses. 



BAPTISM THIS  SUNDAY 

    Sienna  Leigh  Bompane 

 

         Daughter  of  Vanessa  &  Armando 
 

For those who do not 
have access to the 
website, there will be  
copies of the Readings 
for each Sunday Mass, 
available on the white 
board at the front doors 
of the Church. 

If anyone is ill, please do not hesitate to call Fr Frank  (9598 1511) 
 

If a funeral is required, again please contact Fr Frank to make           
arrangements  (9598 1511). 
 

If anyone wishes to go to Confession, please call Fr Frank to make an           
appointment (9598 1511) 

Any other information 
will be  given on the 
Website and placed on 
the white board at the 
front of the Church. 

Be careful of simple words said often. 

 
“Amen” makes demands  
like an unrelenting schoolmaster: 
fierce attention to all that is said;  
no apathy, no preoccupation, no prejudice  
            permitted. 

“Amen”: We are present. We are open. 
  We harken. We understand 
  Here we are; we are listening to your word. 
 
“Amen” makes demands  
like a signature on a dotted line:  
sober bond to all that goes before;  
no hesitation, no half -heartedness, no mental  
            reservation allowed. 
 
“Amen”: We support. We approve. 
  We are of one mind. We promise. 
  May this come to pass. So be it. 
 
Be careful when you say “Amen”. 

Barbara Schmich 

NEW PROJECTOR IN THE CHURCH:  

Many parishioners will be pleased to hear that we have installed a new 
projector in the Church which will improve the clarity of the words     
projected onto the screen.  This was done last Thursday. 



    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and         

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the         

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

THE  SICK :   Antonio Carpenteri,    Nona Dart,    Michelle Norton,    Kate Green-

wood,  Nancy Camera,   Tyler Neighbour,   Maria  Bowditch,         Nancy    Curran,  

Brian Curran,   Dianne Button,    Marissa Daicos,   Gary  Murphy,   John Mott 

DECEASED :   Fr Ken Petersen,  Betty Kinsey 

ANNIVERSARIES :    Joseph O’Kelly,  Moira Savage,  Joyce Fitzgerald,  Sr Joseph 

Dunlop,  Fr  Jeff Scully,  Summer Hall 

COLLECTION  COUNTERS  
 

    

CHURCH  PREPARATION  TEAMS      Volunteers not required until further notice.   

         All rosters temporarily suspended      
 

LECTORS  &  COMMENTATORS  
 

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS  

Silence is an instrument that plays in many keys, is appropriate to many moods. 

What all good forms of silence have in common is that they lead us to the point 

where we discover the limitations of speech and action, that point which is the 

threshold of mystery. The term ”mystery” itself derives from a profoundly ancient  

word which probably meant covering one’s mouth, thus being silent before that of 

which human language cannot speak.  “Let us prepare ourselves to celebrate 

these sacred mysteries”.               Mark Searle 


